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Perley Health Launches Tap & Go™ Parking on January 9, 2023
December 9, 2022 – Ottawa, ON

Monday, January 9, 2023, marks the beginning of a new era of parking at Perley Health.

Pick up one of our new Parking brochures or special inserts for long-term care residents and Senior Living tenants to learn more about our cashless, new Tap & Go™ payment system and ensure you choose the rates best suited to you and your guests’ needs. 

The new parking system launches on January 9, 2023, and includes special discounts for eligible caregivers and frequent visitors.

Simply pick the plan that works best for you:

1. Pay at the gate with your Visa, MasterCard or Interac card
2. Pay at the parking kiosk just inside our Main Entrance
3. Sign up for a monthly or multi-use parking FOB 
4. Speed your entrance/exit using one of our new, pre-paid, reloadable electronic FOBs

Beginning Monday, December 12, 2022, please visit the Support Services (LTC residents) or Senior Living (tenants) office to enroll and complete the necessary registration forms required for all staff and visitors and to learn how to enroll for special discounts and other benefits.

The bottom line is that the new, all-weather gates promise to be much more reliable than the old ones. There’s no more fumbling around for exact change anymore, and the new rates will generate the revenues required to provide parking and other critical services for our residents, Veterans, tenants and staff.

Best of all, FREE parking for the first 30 minutes means picking up and dropping off passengers won’t cost you – or your visitors – a penny.

Many thanks to the members of the Parking Panel and other residents, tenants, visitors and staff who helped guide the development of the new parking system!

In the coming weeks, in advance of the January 9, 2023 launch of the new parking system, we have extended hours for the Support Services office during the parking registration period. Please note the office is closed for lunch every day between 12 pm to 1 pm. 

Visit our dedicated webpage to access information and resources to help with the implementation of the new parking system.
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